
Board of Education Meeting Recap 
 
 
The Township High School District 211 Board of Education met on Thursday, 
July 17, 2014, in the Anne Koller Board Meeting Room at the G.A. McElroy 
Administration Center.  The following is a recap of important items that were 
acted upon at the meeting. 
 
 
Presentation: Progress Toward Meeting District Academic Targets in 2013-
2014 
 
Beginning with the 2012-2013 school year, District 211 established academic 
goals with yearly targets across multiple indicators for a span of five years.  The 
five-year District academic goals emphasize accelerating academic achievement 
for all students with a focus on: 1) student learning and growth; 2) high school 
standards attainment; 3) high school graduation rate; and 4) college and career 
readiness. 
 
The Board of Education received a report and a presentation was made by 
District administrators, summarizing the measures of progress and data specific 



 
District 211’s participation in the National Affiliate Program supports NSBA work 
in Washington, D.C., representing educational concerns before Congress, 
federal courts, regulatory agencies, and the Department of Education, as well as 
wherever education issues are discussed at the national level.  In addition, 
District 211 receives Educational Policies Services, School Board News 
publication, and quarterly Leadership Reports.  The District has been a member 
of the NSBA National Affiliate Program since 1971. 
 





Bourbonnais, Ill., and received his Type 75 Certification from Lewis University in 
Romeoville, Ill., in 2013. 
 
 
Next Board of Education Meeting 
 
The next scheduled regular Board of Education meeting will be held on 
Thursday, August 14, 2014, beginning at 7:30 p.m. in the Anne Koller Board 
Meeting Room at the G.A. McElroy Administration Center. 
 
 


